
 

 
January 27, 2018 
 
  
Dear Colleague, 
 
Mid-winter greetings! 
 
I am writing to announce the 2018 annual dues for membership in the Husserl Circle. 
 
Dues: If your dues are in arrears you will receive a separate email providing the details. NB: You 
must be current with your dues to be eligible to be considered for the 2018 program. 
 
You may renew your Husserl Circle dues with your credit card. To do so, go to 
www.husserlcircle.org, click on the PayPal link and follow the simple instructions. Checks should 
be mailed to the address below. 
 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Best regards, 

 
Burt C. Hopkins 
Permanent Secretary 
 
 
653 Bell St., Unit C 
Edmonds, WA 98020 
 
husserlcircle@hotmail.com 
 
 

 


